Weston County Library Board Minutes for February 21, 2018

Paul Patterson called the meeting to order at 11:40. Attending were: Cathy Dunford, Kim Conzelman,
Brenda Mahoney-Ayres, Paul Patterson and Becky Todd. Following a moment of silence, and
consideration of the agenda, Becky read the minutes from the last meeting. Kim moved to approve the
minutes, seconded by Cathy and the motion carried.

Cathy presented the treasurer’s report. To date, 52.82% of the funds have been spent, which is right on
track. Becky moved, seconded by Kim to accept the report.

Brenda reported that the program “Understanding Islam from the Outside” continues to be well
attended with two weeks remaining. The Internal Revenue Service’s Volunteer Income Tax Preparation
has begun and will continue until April 16™. Work has begun on the summer reading program and
Brenda will attend the state legislative reception.

Sherri, who wasn’t able to attend due to the meeting date change, sent a report for the Upton Branch
Library. She has continued to read to several groups, met with the Lego group and is also beginning
work for the summer reading program. March 9™ will be the open house for the celebration of 50 years
in Upton.

On Good Friday, the Upton library will not be open. Newcastle will open in the morning until 1:00.

Old business was the moving of the director’s evaluation to April in an attempt to get all the board
members there. There being no other business, the meeting was adjourned at 12:05.

Submitted by

Becky Todd



